Cabinet - 9 February 2018

<u>Item 7 - Reconfiguration of In - House Learning Disability Residential Accommodation</u>

Dear Nick,

As the local Member of Parliament I have been contacted by relatives of residents of The Trees, Hinckley who are very concerned about the future of this much valued long stay facility.

I appreciate that no decisions have yet been taken and there will be opportunities to participate in the consultation process but I have undertaken to let you know about the strength of feeling locally in respect of this sensitive matter.

Kind regards,

David

David Tredinnick MP

